

Reception Newsletter

Dear Parents, thank you to you and your children for an amazing end to 2023. I am excited for the new year and we are going to learn lots of exciting things this term. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Thank you, Miss Hampson.

Literacy

Our text this half term is 'Lets all creep through crocodile creep'. our other text includes- The Three Little Pigs and A Place Called Home.



PSED

This half term, we will be focusing on how we can keep ourselves safe. This will include stranger danger and when crossing the road.

Maths

In maths this half term we will be focusing on the composition 6,7 and 8. We will also be exploring capacity, length and height.



D&T

This term in D&T we will plan, design and assemble a house strong enough to withstand the wolfs puff. We will test and evaluate what went well and what could be improved.



Phonics

This half term in phonics we are focusing on our special friend sounds and blending. Please encourage your child to read their blending books. A phonics drop in will be available this half term for you to see phonics happening in the classroom.



Physical development

In PE this half term we will be focusing on our ball skills. We will be throwing and catching.

<u>UTW</u>

This half term we will be think about different types of houses. We will be going on a local walk around the area to look at the different types of houses.





detached semi-detached

Communication and language

The children are developing their vocabulary. We are going to be discussing our interest and talking about what we like and don't like. We are also going to be retelling our story of the half term 'The Three Little Pigs'.